Mary Curran

From: Minister Donohoes Office <per-minister@corr.cloud.gov.ie>
Sent: 03 November 2023 09:59

To: finoff@dublincity.ie

Subject: PER-MDO-02460-2023

Our Ref: PER-MDO0-02460-2023

Cllr. Séamas McGrattan

Chair of the Finance Strategy Policy Committee

Dublin City Council

email: finoff@dublincity.ie

Dear Councillor,

The Minister for Public Expenditure NDP Delivery and Reform, Mr. Paschal Donohoe TD, has asked me to
acknowledge receipt of your correspondence and associated letter of 20 October 2023.

Yours sincerely

lan Kelly
Private Secretary to the Minister for Public Expenditure NDP Delivery and Reform

A Member of the Minister for Public Expenditure NDP Delivery and Reform staff. The Minister is a Designated Public Official
under the Regulation of Lobbying Act, 2015 (details available on www.lobbying.ie)

The information contained in this email (and in any attachments) is confidential and is designated solely for the attention and
use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not an intended recipient of this email, you must not use, disclose, copy, distribute or
retain this message or any part of it. If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately and delete all copies




